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The Inaugural Audit Visit
by the Ethics Review
Committee Panel
Auditor (EAP) from UiTM
to the Faculty of
Medicine Ethics Review
Committee

6-7 June 2024
Faculty of Medicine, UiTM Selangor Branch

The ERC Audit Panel, nominated by the Research
Ethics Committee and appointed by the Deputy
Vice-Chancellor, conducted an audit on the FERC
Faculty of Medicine.

On June 6-7, 2024, Prof. Dr. Mohd Hafiz Mohd
Hanafiah from the Faculty of Hotel and Tourism
Management led the ERC Panel audit team. The
team included a secretary, Assoc. Prof. Dr.
Annapurny Venkiteswara from the Faculty of
Dentistry, and three audit panel members: Assoc.

Prof. Dr. Maria Justine @ Stephany from the Faculty

of Health Sciences, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Zamzaliza
Abdul Mulud from the Faculty of Health Sciences,
and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Wan Mazlina Md Saad from the
Faculty of Health Sciences. Additionally, the team
had two secretariats from the Research
Management Centre, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Khasnur Abd
Malek and ChM. Muhammad Hisyam Jamari.

Dr. Aimi Nadiah Mohd Yusof, Chairperson of the
FERC Faculty of Medicine, welcomed the visit,
along with Prof. Dr. Ahmad Nazrun Shuid, Deputy
Dean (Student Affairs) of the Faculty of Medicine,
and FERC members Prof. Dr. Effat Omar@ Abdul
Rahman, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Thurairah Hasrah Abd
Rahman, and Prof. Dr. Harbinder Jeet Singh.
Secretariats Mrs. Fadhlina Ab Majid, Mrs.
Syumaimah Muhammad Yunus, and Mrs. Maslina
Mohamed Isa Dr. Ahmad were also present.

The audit visit began with an opening presentation
by Dr. Aimi Nadiah Mohd Yusof, followed by a
presentation from Prof. Dr. Mohd Hafiz Mohd
Hanafiah. The EAP audited the ERC's standard
operating procedures, the efficiency of the
application process, compliance with the stipulated
guidelines, and relevant training. Prof. Dr. Mohd
Hafiz Mohd Hanafiah presented a verbal report at
the ERC Audit closing meeting, which was also
attended by Prof. Dr. Anis Safura Ramili, Deputy
Dean of Research and Innovation, Faculty of
Medicine.
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